

January 27, 1989

Ms Wanda Thompson Attn: Personnel Dept Puget Sound Bank MS 3301 P.O. Box 11500 Tacoma, WA 98411-5500

Dear Wanda,

Thank you for your generous and expiditious contribution to help underwrite the cost of Tacoma Community College's Black History Month program featuring nationally known poet Nikki Giovanni.

Our program will be held at 8p.m. on February 23 in the TCC Student Center. Please plan to attend the community reception (which starts at 7p.m.) also.

Your willingness to contribute to such an event is commendable.

elyn Cockfuld

Sincerely,

Jacquelyn Cockfield

JC/NS

100/ 13